
NOTICE

Date: 11-05-2021 

Allthe members of grant in aid staff of the college 
are advised to submit their currentand pending 
ACRs (if any) by  June 30, 2021. 
Themanagement has taken a serious view that 
some of the members of staff are not 
submittingtheir ACRs in the college office despite 
reminders and have directed the Collegeoffice 
not to process the claims of annual increments in 
absence of ACRs (without completion of backlog 
if any) of the respective staff members.  
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